
       

 

 

 

 

 

December 5, 2017 

For Immediate Release 

 

From the Independent Forensic Team (IFT) for the Oroville Dam Spillway Incident:  

The IFT had hoped to have issued its report by now, however, the effort required to review the large 

amount of available information and the number of interviews conducted have taken longer than 

originally expected. The investigation is now essentially complete, and the IFT is compiling its report, 

which should be released within the next several weeks. The IFT asks for patience from all interested 

parties as it completes a thorough investigation. 
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